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ANNOUNCEMENT 

on Partial Banking Holiday  
 
 
 
Dear Clients, 
 
 
Please be informed that in order to ensure the safety and reliability of the operation of GIRO Zrt.'s 

GIROInstant system, the database server environment will be completely updated between 2 AM and 3 

AM on 29 January 2023 (Sunday), therefore Citibank announces a partial bank holiday for this time.  

During system maintenance, the central processing and settlement of orders to be fulfilled through the instant 

payment system will be suspended. 

 
Thank you for your understanding and we apologize for the inconvenience caused. 
 

3 January 2023 - Budapest 
 
Your sincererly, 
Citibank Europe plc Hungarian Branch Office 

 


